
From: Desiree Kettler [dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: RE: Disclosure of an event related to official City business 
 
Hi Steve, we forgot to include the dates…amended disclosure below. 
 
This is a disclosure of an event related to official City business. The Chicago Public Library Foundation 
(CPLF) hosted the convening of the Chicago Public Library Maker Space Advisory Board with Chicago 
Public Library (CPL) staff and invited advisory board members, as part of the Institute of Museum and 
Library Services grant awarded to CPLF on February 28th and March 1st. 
 
CPL attendees included:  Andrea Saenz, Brian Bannon, Michelle Frisque, Yolande Wilburn, Mark 
Andersen.  Lunch and dinner was provided as part of these business meetings. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Desiree 
 
Desiree Kettler 
Assistant to the Commissioner 
 
CHICAGO PUBLIC LIBRARY 
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